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Next Meeting -April 12th, 2022 @ 7:00pm at Maloney’s
March 8th 2022 Meeting Minutes

Call to order at 7:07pm by President Merbach
I. Announcements
- Introductions and welcoming of new members
- Treasurers’ Report – “Marked and Filed for Audit”

Secretaries Report-Minutes were read and “Marked As Approved”

II. Discussion
Presidents Report

- Spring Trail Date is set for April 23 rd: Rain Date April 30th :
- -Please continue to remove the signs as time and weather allow. Trail day is set aside to finish up

any unresolved clean up that has not been completed.
- Elections for President, Treasurer and 2 board members will take place tonight.
- Outagamie County Alliance Meeting (February Update) –Request will be made to the Parks

Department to open the Outagamie portion of the Wiouwash Trail from Dec 1- March 31st.
- AWSC Conference- Jeff Lamers and Delmer Giesel will be attending the event on March 25th -27th

at the Radisson in Green Bay. ACSR will be donating a metal art snow groomer sculpture made by
Ron Pike for the silent auction.

FUN-Draising report
Committee met March 8th at 6:00pm before the regular meeting.
Tentative date for the raffle will be October 25th, 2022 at The Office.  Same
format as last year.
Donations and raffle baskets welcome.
Raffle Donation Letters will be available also. Committee is working on Corporate Sponsor Levels
for the raffle event.
There will be a volunteer sign-up sheet for Raffle night made in advance. We need extra helpers
for small tasks, even if it is for an hour or so. Please consider.

Trail Boss Report
- Bridge Movement will be done at a later date
- Keep track of hours and turn in your sheets to Nick Lanser

Equipment Report
Tractor Option Updates
Nick Lanser presented the information/ cost from dealers, Service Motors, Swiderski Power,
Krone America, regarding the purchase/ ‘lease to own” of a tractor for next year.
Also, the option from Riester & Schnell, to lease from October to April like we have currently
been doing with Service Motors. ( Service Motors is no longer doing this program)
The option to buy a used tractor is not of the running either.

http://www.applecreeksnowryders.org


A discussion amongst members present was had about purchasing/ lease to own vs yearly leasing.
A vote was taken as to the best viable option and it was unanimous amongst members at the
meeting to stay with a current lease program.
The Board will meet to make a final decision on this within the next 2 weeks.

Old or on the Business
No scholarship applications were received.

- Elections for President, Treasurer and 2 Board members were held:
- President- Mike Merbach was nominated and accepted. No other nominations. Voting was

unanimous. Congratulations Mike!
- Treasurer- Keith Lanser was nominated and accepted. No other nominations. Voting was

unanimous. Congratulations Keith!
- Board Members- Scott Alexander and Lynn lnser were nominated and accepted. No other

nominations. Congratulations Scott and Lynn!
Thank you David Gaskill for all your service to ACSR.

III. New Business
- Boarding Meeting date April 14th at Mer and Jackie’s
- Summer Picnic Tentative date August 17 th. Town of Van Den Broek is being checked into.

Update at April Meeting
- Thank you note was received from the Outagamie Conservation Club for our donation.

No other new business. Meeting was adjourned.

See you APRIL 12 th at MALONEY’S !


